
CITY OF MARGATE PLANNING BOARD 

MINUTES 
Thursday, December 15, 2022 

 

Page 1 of 1 
 

Board Solicitor, Elias Manos announces that the two cases on the agenda are being adjourned to the 
Planning Board meeting scheduled for January 26, 2023: 

 
• JEFFREY LEVINE: 8301 SALEM ROAD, Block 10.01 Lot 16, located in the S-40 zoning district 

seeking “c” variance relief for coverage of building, front yard building, front yard porch, side yard, 
combined side yards, total landscape coverage, and possibly others in order to raise an existing 
single-family dwelling.  

• JOSEPH AND MARY ROBB: 51 SEASIDE COURT, Block 610.04 Lot 71, located in the S-40 
zoning district seeking “c” variance relief for curb cut and possibly others in order to provide two 
off-street driveway spaces.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The audio recording of this meeting is available on the City of Margate website. 

Submitted By:  Palma Shiles, Board Administrator and Secretary 


